

10th May 2012

PO Box 8, York, Western Australia 6302 Phone: (08) 9641 1318 • Fax: (08) 9641 2498 Email: admin@avonwaste.com.au ACN 009 034 271 • ABN 50 009 034 271

APPENDIX A

Mr Ray Hooper Chief Executive Officer Shire of York PO Box 22 **YORK WA 6302**

Dear Ray

RE: OPERATION AND MAINTENANCE OF SOLID WASTE TRANSFER STATION

We refer to our contract for the operation and maintenance of the solid waste transfer station for the Shire of York. We are writing to formally request an extension of this contract for 5 years from 17th September 2012 (date of expiry of initial contract). Our rates will remain at the current prices and would be subject to CPI adjustments at the commencement of each financial year.

We thank you for your support in the past and look forward to your response. Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any queries in regards to this matter.

Yours faithfully

Ashley Fisher Director

AVON WASTE